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News from Prince Edward Island  
 

News from Holland College & Charlottetown Library Learning Centre 
Emily MacIsaac, VP Prince Edward Island, Student Engagement & Instructional Librarian, Holland 

College 

 

At the Library 

Holland College Students are finishing up their assignments and writing exams before the Winter Break 

and Canada Games. Emily MacIsaac has been heading to classrooms to discuss Resumes and Cover 

Letters for the second-year students slated to graduate, as well as APA refresher sessions to help with 

those final assignments! In February, The Regis and Joan Duffy Library is hosting a Resume Q& A with 

our in-house expert Haley Doherty, Chat with a Dietitian, and Blind Date with a Book! On campus, the 

Student Union is hosting Sex and Love week from February 13 – 17th with events such as Drag Queen 

Bingo, Sex Trivia, and Information Sessions! The PWC Library team is excited to host events for students 

before they are gone for two weeks.   

 

APLA Conference News 

Emily is the VP of PEI and is taking an active role in the 2023 APLA Conference as the Chair of 

Presentations. The committee is on the ball! We are excited to announce that the theme is: Community, 

Connecting, Caring as well as our two Keynote Speakers Julia Wright and Thandiwe McCarthy. The Call 
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for Proposals went out on January 24th with the deadline of February 10th – Emily will soon be up to her 

eyeballs in proposals! 

 

 

                            

Updates from the Charlottetown Library Learning Centre 

The Charlottetown Library Learning Centre has been making the most of its Makers Space! In January, 

folks from the Amateur Radio Club hosted a Soldering Workshop. The Learning Centre also celebrated 

Family Literacy Day with lots of fun activities plus a free book giveaway.  

With the fresh snow coming down and the new permanent rink at Founders Hall in Charlottetown, it’s a 

great reminder to all Islanders that they can borrow skates from their local libraries and head to a 

community rink!    

 

                       


